
 

PROP Newsletter- Painted Rock Academy Organization of Parents  

  Welcome to the 2014-2015 School Year! 

 

 

Greetings from the PROP Executive Governing Council. This year we have 

many new and exciting events coming up. We are looking forward to keeping 

you updated on how you can help make our school community grow stronger.  

Being a traditional school, Painted Rock is highly focused on academics. 

PROP functions as a group consisting of parents who organize and assist the 

school with needs along with providing a fun outlet for our families. This 

includes Festivals, Book Fairs, Family Events, and Community Drives. We 

have 12 different committees and are always looking for volunteers to lead 

and help assist with making all of the events happen!  

Please check out our website by clicking on the link 

http://paintedrockacademy.com/index.php/parents or going to 

paintedrockacademy.com and clicking on the PROP category. Here you will 

find our volunteer form, along with many other useful items.  We look 

forward to any contribution. Thank you and GO HAWKS!  

Upcoming Events PROP Executive Governing Council Contact Info 

PROP Meet & Greet 

Location: Painted Rock Academy, Multipurpose room 6:30 p.m. 
Date: 8/21/2014 

Please join us for a fun Meet & Greet so we can all get know each other 
better. We will discuss PROP’s volunteer needs, along with what we do, 
why we do it, and why we think it is important. We are very eager to meet 
you all, along with giving you more information about how to get involved. 
This will include descriptions and information for leadership roles along 
with opportunities’ for general help. Light refreshments will be served.  

Peter Piper Night 

Location: 245 E. Bell Road , Ste 55, Phoenix, AZ 85022  
Date: 8/22/2014 4-9 p.m. 

Please join us at Peter Piper Pizza for a great opportunity to meet more 
parents and have a fun filled evening with the family.  This is a fundraising 
event and all proceeds will go towards funding events and programs for our 
students throughout the year. 

Fall Festival & Book Fair 

Location: Painted Rock Academy 
Date: Runs 11/3/ 2014- 11/7/2014 *Fall Festival is 11/6/2014* 

Join us for our fall activities. All week long a book fair will be held in the 
library. All funds made at the book fair go straight to our library.  Fall 
festival is held on Thursday 11/6/2014. Please contact us if interested in 
organizing the Fall Festival or helping out with this great week for our 
children! 

 

 
Interim President and  Vice President 

Alison Coviello 
Email: alicoviello@yahoo.com 
 
Secretary 
Becky Thompson 
Email: beckythompson45@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer 
Sondra Cevelin 
Email: sondracevelin@icloud.com 
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Please Join Us at the Following Upcoming 
Meetings: 

August 21 2014: PROP Meet & Greet 6:30 in 
the Multipurpose Room. 

 
September 4th:  PROP meeting in the 

multipurpose room at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Hope to see you there! 
 

If interested in volunteering for any leadership roles please 
contact a Governing Council member.  

Next Meetings: 

Welcome to 
New & 

Returning 
Parents! 
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